
Summit City Bass Masters Minutes 
Date December 6

th
, 2011 

 

At: Gander Mountain, Fort Wayne, IN 
 

             President:  Aaron Krider 
 Vice President:  Bill Alday 
         Secretary: Matt Gardenour  
         Treasurer:  Mark  Kirk 

          Tournament Director:   Jim Graham 

 
  
Meeting Minutes:    Minutes as taken by Matt Gardenour  
 
  

In Attendance: 
 
Members in attendance were:  Mark Kirk, Matt Gardenour, Jason Lauer, Josh Ware, 
Shannon Thomas, Lorin Compton, Bill Alday, Bill Hovermale, Robb Bilderback, Phil 
Scribner, and Wendel Brown. 
 
Guest: Kevin Galbreath 

 

 
Treasurer's Report:  No report given, October report shown: 

 
General Fund    941.13 

 
Civic Fund        0.00 

 
Classic Fund      40.00   

 

Total           $981.13 
 

 

Old Business: 
 

 
1. Federation – The 2012 Top 8 tournament is being held on Wawasee on June 2nd and 

3rd.  It will be run by the Lagrange County bass club.  The $25 fee is in place again this 
year.  The zone meeting dates for 2012 are as follows: 

Jan 14 – 9am 
Mar 10 – 9am 
Aug 8 – 7pm 
Nov 17- 9am 



 
  
2. Membership Committee – No report. 

 

3. Banquet – The banquet was held on Nov. 5.  It was a good time as always.  The 
presentation can be found on the website.   

 
 

New Business:  
 

 
1. Ice Breaker – Bill Alday will run the tournament again.  He will be looking for 

assistance as usual.  The tournament will be held on Sylvan Lake on April 14th. 
 

 


